Dear Parents and Carers,

Kind regards and many thanks

As you may be aware, Class One's school production of 'Billy The Kid' is creeping up. The children are working so hard, learning their lines, devising new scenes, suggesting set design and blocking. I am so proud of them.

I'm writing to confirm that it will take place on Tuesday 10th December, in the school hall. The performance will begin at 6:00 pm and the children will need to be in school by 5:30.

There have been a few parents wondering about costume. Please don't worry, as always costume will be minimal. Initially what I really need is for the children all to have a black base (trousers, leggings, t shirts) with no visible label. The play is set in World War One, so browns, beiges, earthy colours, old fashion dress, flat caps, etc, would be amazing. I will send more details as soon as possible.

If anyone has any 'old' brown suitcases, this would also be great.

In the meantime, your continued support with line learning would be amazing.

Please feel free to come and find me if you have any questions.

It is essential that I have the below slip returned as soon as possible, as I may need to recast if your child cannot commit.

	'
Miss Forbes.	
My childin the performance on Decemb	·
I will need	
Signed	